
Spring Term - Wb 11th Mar24

Headteacher: Mrs Nicola McArdleWEEKLY

DIARY
Wed 20th Mar - SEND Coffee morning
Thurs 21st Mar - Science Fair 3.30pm
Sat 23rd Mar - FOBS Easter Trail
Mon 25th Mar - Palm Sunday worship led by Larch
Mon 25th Mar - School swimming gala
Tues 26th Mar - Maundy Thursday worship led by Rowan
Wed 27th Mar - Good Friday worship led by Willow
Wed 27th Mar - Visit to the Foodbank
Wed 27th Mar - Rock Band Concert 2pm
Wed 27th Mar - Summer dress swap shop or purchase nearly new 3.30pm
Thurs 28th Mar - Easter Sunday worship led by Beech/ School closes at 13.30

Due to a Netball Tournament, Netball club won't
be running on Monday 18th March as normal,   

Monday 25th March will be  the final session of
the year. 

The last football session of the school year
 will take place on Thursday 21st March. 

There will be no football club in Summer Term

What a week at Barrow! Huge congratulations to our Year 6 STEM team
for clinching 1st place at the STEM final at the Grand. Well done also to

our Year 5 chess boys for dominating the Ribble Valley Chess
Tournament, bagging 1st place for the school and a chess master

trophy. And let's cheer on Mr. Briggs as he gears up to run the London
Marathon this April in support of Ribble Valley Foodbank. A GoFundMe

page is live, so let's rally behind him! Go, Mr. Briggs!
https://gofund.me/c1941402

Have a lovely weekend,
Mrs McArdle 



THIS WEEK

Rooted in God's love, everyone growing together to be the best that we can be.

Fay Evans 
visits Barrow 

Ribble Valley Chess  
competition

On Tuesday some of our Year
6's who made it through to

the final of the Johnson
Matthey Catalyst challenge
WON the overall event. 🏆

Headteachers Award
Star Awards



THIS WEEK

Nurture Hub Coffee drop-in session  - Wednesday 20th March 2.30-3.30

Got a question about a SEND or Pastoral need? Want to inform school about something or share a
worry? Please join Miss Crossley for a brew and a biscuit in the Nurture Hub. Nicola Carroll from
Children and Family Wellbeing Service will be with us to help answer any questions you might have

around support that is available for you and your child.

If you would prefer to book a private slot during this time or at a different time, please email
send@barrow.lancs.sch.uk to arrange a time that suits you. We understand that some topics would

be better shared without others present.

Choir
Final choir afterschool session this term will be on Monday 11th March.

Summer Term Choir
A lunchtime choir will take place in Sycamore class, on a Tuesday from 12.30pm until 1pm,  throughout

the Summer term.
Please let Mrs. Baptie know if you are interested in joining. 

This choir is for KS2 pupils only.

Next half terms clubs - available  to book now

Summer dress swap
shop - do you have a

dress that is too
small? Or give a

donation for a nearly
new one. Wed 27th

March in the
playground after

school 



Barrow Science Fair 2024
It's back!!! Due to popular demand and the overwhelming success of last years event, we will once

again be holding a science fair in school. Please see the information below.


